
Reception Curriculum Letter Summer 2024
Friday 17th May 2024

Creep, Crawl and Wriggle

Hedgehog Class, Jaguar Class, Kangaroo Class
Curriculum Next week we will be using the Bee-bots during our computing lesson. We will

discuss giving a set of commands to our Bee-bots and talk about direction.

During our music lesson we will listen to a piece of music called ‘Flight of the
Bees’. We will move in time to the music and pretend to be busy bees!

We will continue to practise our sports day games. This week we will practise
over and under.

During Earth Awareness we will be classifying and sorting bugs. We will sort the
bugs into two categories, bugs with wings and bugs without wings.

At home you can..
- Listen to ‘Flight of the Bees’

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M93qXQWaBdE

- Practise catching and throwing
- Practise our game over and under
- Look for bugs

English
Communication
and Language

Next week we will write letters to ‘Mark the Moth’.
We will look at the features of a letter and will post our letters in our class post
boxes.

At home you can..
- continue to practise writing words with digraphs ar or ur oi

ow (park, fork surf coin crown)
- Play buried treasure with a focus on your phase 3 digraphs

- https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/3/buried-trea
sure

Maths Next week we will be exploring sharing amounts. We will be learning to share
equal parts into groups and problem solving.

At home you can……
- Ask your child to share out amounts into two piles
- Talk about sharing, is it fair if someone gets more ?

How could we make this fair?
- Listen to the Doorbell rang story

https://www.youtubekids.com/watch?v=fLx7Oxr5ZlU

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M93qXQWaBdE
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/3/buried-treasure
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/3/buried-treasure
https://www.youtubekids.com/watch?v=fLx7Oxr5ZlU


Dates for the term Upcoming events:

May:

Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd- 3:20-3:40 sharing your learning in your

classrooms

June

Monday 3rd June- term starts for all children

Therapy Farm- (Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th June)

Please remember to contribute £3.80 towards the visiting farm.

Payments can be made via parent pay or the school office. If you

have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Reception’s Sports Day on Holy Trinity’s Sports Field (Wednesday 19th June)

July:

DT learning together sessions- more details to follow

Reminders Please remember to provide a water bottle everyday.

As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your

child has a sunhat in school.

Home Learning
Bug Club e-books

Don’t forget to log into Bug Club online. New books have been uploaded today! New
books will be uploaded every Friday.
Don’t forget to re-read books in your child’s library. Re-reading books is great to
develop fluency when reading. This encourages children to read by sight instead of
sounding out.

Maths Games
Today your child has received a new Maths game to play at home. This is to promote a love

for Maths and to practise key skills in a practical way.

Games are handed out every Friday. Games must be returned on Wednesday. We cannot

give your child a new game unless they return their previous game.

Small Schools Challenge
Your child has received their small school pack. This pack stays at home until July 2024. A challenge

will be uploaded on the newsletter every week.

This weeks challenge:

Writing Words with Digraphs

Practise writing the following digraphs:

ar ur or ow oi



park surf fork town soil

Thank you, the Reception Team


